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March 21, 2014

Michael Foster

Foster Specialty Floors
30681 Wixom Road
Wixom, MI 48393

Dear Michael,

On behalf of Weigand Construction Co., Inc., | would like to give my full recommendation on Foster
Specialty Floors in the North American Sports Floor Contest. Our most recent experience with Foster
Specialty Floors was the renovation of the George C. Roche Sports Complex at Hillsdale College in
Hillsdale, Michigan. The original sports complex, dedicated in 1988, housed the offices of all Athletic
Department faculty and staff, classrooms, practice and training facilities. It also served as the site for all
home games and meets. With an ever increasing student enroliment, Hillsdale College needed to make
some renovations to the complex to accommodate for growth. Weigand Construction completed an
interior renovation to the 48,300sf building, with state-of-the-art fitness space, three full-size basketball
courts, and new lighting and fixtures. This project was on a fast track schedule and was completed in

five months.

Foster Specialty Flooring was a key part of the project success, due to their scope encompassing most
areas of the project. Foster completed their scope with high quality and on schedule, which was critical
for a scheduled home volleyball game.

I would be willing to discuss our experiencg with Foster Specialty Floors further if anyone has any

questions. Thank you.

Kent Gilliom, DBIA
Project Manager
Weigand Construction Co., Inc.

A: 7808 Honeywell Drive, Fort Wayne, IN 46825
P: 260.490.7449 F: 260.490.6449
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